
Good morning St. John School, 
 
Each year, St. John School parents support this school through an immense 
amount of service hours.  This volunteerism is extremely important to the school 
and creates stronger home-school relationships.  Thank you for your continued 
support. 
 
Attached is the Service hours Guidelines. It covers all details about service hours, 
upcoming events, and to how to enter your service hours through FACTS.  
 
Every family will be responsible for entering their own service hours, including, 
among other things, lunch duty, volunteering at an SJS Parent Group event, and 
volunteering in the classroom. 
  
Our Service Hours Coordinator, Jenn Vessiropoulos, will be checking hours on a 
periodic basis and we will reach out if we see any issues.  
  
If you have any questions regarding service hour tracking, feel free to reach out to 
Jenn at SJSservicehours@sjscanton.org. 
  
Again, thank you! 
 
Chris 
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